
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Todd Schwieger, Police Chief 

SUBJECT: Surplus Property 

DATE: June 3, 2024 

 

 

OVERVIEW: 
The police department is in the process of phasing out older firearms including the department 

shotguns which are dedicated to each squad car in the department fleet. The department 

would like to replace the current Remington 870 12-gauge shotguns, quantity of 8, with new 

12-gauge shotguns to be placed into each squad car. Current shotguns are approximately 25 

years old. The current shotguns will remain in squad cars until the replacements are received. 

Department staff are in the process of researching new shotguns and will make a replacement 

determination soon. 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

To approve Resolution 2024-20 which declares the police department’s current Remington 870 
shotguns as surplus property. 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

There are currently no budget implications with this resolution. The department replacement 
shotguns will be funded by the public safety aid that was provided to the police department in 
2023 by the State of Minnesota.    

 

Attachments: 

 Resolution 2024-20 Declaring Surplus Property 


